Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Ambassade de la République des Philippines
& Paris

NOTICE OF AWARD

Paris, 08 October 2024

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC), as contained in its Resolution No. 21-2024, the Philippine
Embassy is awarding the contract for rental of venue for the exhibit and workshop in
UNESCO entitled “Aklan Pifia - Handloom Weaving and the Schools of Living
Traditions of the Philippines” on 14-18 October 2024, to UNESCO, in the amount of
10,090.00 EUR only, including taxes and other lawful charges.

Very truly yours,

NEVER M. MAHILUM-
Ambassador
Head of the Procuring Entity

UNESCO
7 Pl. de Fontenoy-Unesco, 75007 Paris

4 Hameau de Boulainvilliers 75016 Paris France
Tel no.: (+33) 1 44 14 57 00 / Fax: (+33) 1 46 47 56 00
www.parispe.dfa.aov.oh



Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Ambassade de la République des Philippines

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Paris, 08 October 2024

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that, pursuant to the Notice of Award of even date, issued
by the Philippine Embassy, UNESCO is hereby given this Notice to Proceed on the
contract for rental of venue for the exhibit and workshop in UNESCO entitled “Aklan
Pifia - Handloom Weaving and the Schools of Living Traditions of the Philippines” on
14-18 October 2024, in the amount of 10,090.00 EUR only, including taxes and other
lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of the Republic Act
9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003.”

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
A NEVER M. MAHILUM-WEST
Ambassador
Head of the Procuring Entity
UNESCO

7 Pl. de Fontenoy-Unesco, 75007 Paris

4 Hameau de Boulainvilliers 75016 Paris France
Tel no.: (+33) 1 44 14 57 00 / Fax: (+33) 146 47 56 00
www.parispe.dfa.aov.ph





